
MEMORANDUM 

DATE:  January 13, 2022  

TO:  Virginia Department of Planning and Budget (DPB)  

FROM:  Virginia Department of Health (VDH)  

SUBJECT:  VDH Response to DPB’s Economic Impact Analysis (EIA) of Board of Health Proposed 

Amendments to Regulations Governing the State Dental Scholarship Program [12 VAC 5 - 

520]  

 

 

The Virginia Department of Health concurs with the EIA prepared by the Department of Planning and 

Budget on the proposed amendments to the regulation with the following exception: 

 

Penalty:   

● In 12VAC5-200 B, the Board proposes to assess a penalty of two times the amount of all 

monetary scholarship awards paid to the recipient plus interest.  The proposed penalty is not, as 

stated in DPB’s EIA, three times the amount of all monetary scholarship awards paid to the 

recipient.   


